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Karen D’Attore is Manager of the Village of Ossining.  Since joining the 
Village in 2019, Karen has overseen the completion and adoption of the 
2021 Comprehensive Plan and the selection of Wilder Balter as preferred 
developer for an all affordable, mixed-income, mixed use project at the 30 
Water Street.  Under her oversight Ossining has secured over $20 million 
in grant funding for capital projects, economic development, 
environmental sustainability and municipal infrastructure, including the 
$10 million New York State Downtown Revitalization Initiative. Prior to 
the Village of Ossining, Karen was the Direction of IFCA Housing Network 

a Neighborhood Preservation Company that renovates, owns and operates affordable rental 
units in Ossining and Tarrytown. Karen started her career in advertising and marketing and 
has held positions as head of U.S. Public Private Partnerships for the United Nations World 
Food Program and UN Women.    
 
 


